
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Dear MUW Supporters,

As the 2022 United We All Win campaign winds down and a
new year begins, would you like to grow your support of MUW
and exert more influence in our local non-profit community?
MUW’s Investor’s Group may be the answer! Joining the
Investor’s Group allows you to take to take a deep dive and
learn more about how to move our communities forward. 

Focus on Impact
MUW believes every agency’s work is valuable. However, with
limited funds, MUW chooses to invest strategically in programs
in our focus areas (Children, Education, and Financial
Stability/Basic Needs) that demonstrate measurable outcomes
and impact, thus building a stronger foundation for individual
and family success in the future.

How the Investor’s Group Works 
Members of the group contribute both treasure and time.
Twice a year, in the spring and fall, investors gather. Each
investor commits $500 per gathering, above and beyond their
existing annual donation. During this gathering, they listen to
presentations that detail an evidence-based strategy each
agency employs to serve the community. Members ask
questions and engage in dialogue after each presentation. Then
they vote on which strategy they will support with the funds
committed. At the most recent meeting, the group awarded
$4,500 to Cheshire County Emergency Housing Collaborative to
offer incentives for participants to sign up for personal
development workshops. This is in addition to the MUW
investments already allocated to the collaborative.

Why Join?
There are several benefits of membership in the MUW
Investor’s Group. You will:

Get to know a community of individuals who value and

Want to become a donor
to the Monadnock United
Way? Click below, text
MUW to 41444, or mail a
check to 23 Center Street,
Keene, NH 03431 ​

Donate now!

Join the Monadnock
United Way,
Monadnock Ford, and
the Keene and
Peterborough Chamber
of Commerce for a
community celebration

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.muw.org/children
https://www.muw.org/education
https://www.muw.org/financialstability
https://www.muw.org/ci2022
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=w7une


support our region’s non-profits
Learn about innovative, proven strategies benefitting
our communities
Experience the satisfaction of directly assisting an
agency making an impact in our region

“Being part of the investors group has given us
insight into many of the programs supported by
MUW. As a result, we understand and
appreciate MUW’s work even more." 
--Tori and Bob Harding-Smith, Investor’s Group members
​in Peterborough

If this approach to supporting MUW and our communities
appeals to you, I invite you to join the Investor’s Group! The
next meeting is this spring. If you are interested in joining or
learning more, please reach out to Katie Gardella, 603-352-
4209 ext. 27 or katie@muw.org.

Sincerely,
Liz LaRose, President

Thank you to our Sponsors!

of the United We All
Win campaign!

Wednesday, January
25th 2023 from 5:30 to
7:00 pm

Learn more and
register here!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

mailto:katie@muw.org
https://www.muw.org/monadnock-united-way-and-monadnock-ford-present-united-we-all-win-campaign-celebration
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e


MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!


